

County Council

Megan Dunn Jared Mead Sam Low Nate Nehring

3000 Rockefeller Avenue Everett, WA 98201-4046 (425)388-3494 FAX (425)388-3496 TTY/TDD (800)877-8339

September 21, 2022

Ms. Demi Chatters

Re: Reappointment to the Snohomish County Human Rights Commission

Dear Ms. Chatters:

On behalf of the Snohomish County Council, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for accepting the reappointment to the Snohomish County Human Rights Commission.

It is gratifying to see citizens such as yourself participating in these important functions. We sincerely appreciate you making yourself available to serve in this capacity.

Sincerely,

Megan Dunn Council Chair

cc: Human Resources